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| believe this is for item #31.

Thank you.

Kitty Miller, Supervisor's Assistant
El Dorado County Supervisor

Ray Nutting, District i

530) 621-5651
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" Fire Code Adoption

Susan & Mark to: Ray Nutting 04/04/2010 10&_1_,’7 AM

Cc: bostwo, "Chief Bob Gill", "Bob Gill - Home"

Hi Ray,

I have heard that the BOS has agendized the issue of rescinding the current California Fire Code
adoption, with the local amendments. | also understand the main reason for this is that a developer group
is pushing for a more narrow road standard (18 feet from the current adopted 20). | am completely
apposed to changing (watering down) the current ordinance. The standard fire engine is 10’ wide, mirror
to mirror. If the roads were aillowed to be any narrower than 20' wide, the engines would not be able to
meet and pass each other on the road. In an Angora Fire situation, this would not only put the residents,
but also the firefighters in grave danger.

Please pass this along to your fellow Board Members. | will not be available to attend the meeting, as
Susan and | will be flying out of state for her father's funeral on Tuesday.

Thanks so much,

Mark



